Monique Eade

From:

Sent: Sunday, 1 July 2018 3:13 PM

To: submission Mailbox **Subject:** Freedom Camping

Dear Sir / Madam.

I would like to make two comments on your proposals for freedom camping.

1 The colour you use on your maps for Restricted are exactly the same colours use for private property. It is very confusing and could lead to people freedom camping on private property by following your map.

I suggest you use a different colour for Restricted.

2 I am a keen cycle tourist and at the moment there are no camping options between Waiau and Kaikoura. It is a very long way unless you are ultrafit (read young). This prevents older people like me from doing the inland route on bicycle.

I do not know the layout of areas V and O.

But if there is a loo available perhaps you could consider a new ECO friendly restricted option of camping in a tent if your vehicle is a bicycle. The numbers are very small, and such and option would enhance your council's reputation of being GREEN.

You might also want to consider this option for other areas where there is a loo available, and where certified self contained is being used as a rationing tool.

Kind regards Donald.

PS We hope to visit your area (twice) next year in March next year. Thank you for the 2 options you have made available to tents. We hope to use one of them. You can take this as an endorsement of your proposal to allow tenting at 2 sites.